
 
 
 
August 19, 2020 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
This letter comes to remind you that the Farrell Area School District will open for in-person 
instruction on August 24, 2020.  Entry and dismissal times are as follows: 
 

Grades Entrance Late Dismissal 
K 7:55 am 8:00 am 2:15 pm 
1 7:55 am 8:00 am 2:20 pm 
2 7:50 am 8:00 am 2:30 pm 

3 – 6  7:45 am 8:00 am 2:30 pm 
7 – 12 7:45 am 8:00 am 2:35 pm 

 
Remote/virtual learning will also begin on August 24, 2020 through the Farrell Distance 
Learning Academy.  Students who will be attending the Farrell Distance Learning Academy can 
begin picking up their iPads or Chromebooks on Friday, August 21, 2020 from the Elementary or 
High School office.  There will be no fees required.  Anyone who has already paid their deposit 
to obtain a Chromebook or iPad will be refunded.  In order to avoid a wait time and so that 
social distancing can be observed, please contact the office prior to arrival. 
 
Elementary parents will be receiving their parent letters in the mail.  You will also be contacted 
with information about your child’s teacher and classroom assignment.  Also, remember that 
masks are mandatory for all students, staff, and anyone entering our buildings per the state 
mandate. 
 
Please continue to visit our school district website and Facebook page for additional 
information, and updates.  Continue to be safe, and we look forward to seeing your child(ren) 
next week. 
 
Sincerely,  
Dr. Lora Adams-King 


